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Comments: The prohibition of fixed anchors (bolts, pitons, slings) is unnecessary and has the potential to create

a greater burden for the Forest Service as well as increase risk for climbers.  Please advocate for the exception

of fixed anchors when considering what will be deemed a prohibited installation.

 

I believe that the removal of fixed anchors will negatively impact wilderness areas with reduced visitation and

increased risk and burden for rescue personnel.  Thank you for considering our community's comments.


